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MONDEO REAR SUBFRAME MOUNTING BUSH 

 
This part has been designed to fix the failure of the Ford  
original part. 

The original part fails because the rubber bond breaks  
causing the outer and inner part of the bush to separate. 

If this has happened then the inner part of the bush will fall  
out quite easily. All that is then required is that the original  
outer sleeve (which is bonded into the subframe) be  
cleaned up before fitting the new bushes.  

                            DO NOT REMOVE ORIGINAL METAL OUTER SHELL 

The outer metal sleeve into which the new bush is fitted will  
be very rusty. This must be cleaned as carefully as possible  
to remove all traces of rust. 

Do not grease the new bush before fitting. 

If the old bush has not come away from the subframe then it 
will need to be cut out and any rubber bonded to the sleeve 
will have to be removed. 


